
Dr. Bonnie Henry has introduced new province-wide restrictions in light of the exponential 

increase in positive COVID-19 cases and corresponding impact to the acute health care 

setting across the province. 

  

NEW provincial restrictions – effective midnight March 29, 2021 to April 19, 2021 at 

midnight: 

  

The restrictions are as follows: 

  

• The variance issued last week allowing indoor religious gatherings and worship 

services between March 28 and May 13 is now suspended. 

• Indoor low intensity group exercises classes are cancelled. 

• Restaurants, pubs and bars are closed for indoor dining.  

o Outdoor patio seating and take-out delivery is allowed. 

• Whistler Blackcomb ski resort is closed. 

  

Please note the link to the “Province-wide restrictions” website here 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/info/restrictions#restaurants-bars and we will 

continue to monitor further changes and update you as soon as new information becomes 

available. 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/covid-19/info/restrictions#restaurants-bars

